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Congratulations to FSU’s leadership, faculty, staff, and students as grant and contract awards at FSU 
experiences rapid growth. The data is extracted from the UNC electronic research administration system 
(RAMSeS), which usually is 50% of the actual total grant and contract funding FSU receives.  

The efforts of FSU’s faculty, staff and students have resulted in an accelerated rise in awards. Strategic 
planning, persistence, hard work, the attendance at briefings and trainings offered by the Office of 
Sponsored Research and Programs (OSRP), along with establishing and maintaining relationships with 
the sponsors’ program managers have positively impacted grant and contract productivity at FSU. 

Thanks to the FSU’s leadership, faculty, staff, and students for their hard work and making all of us 
proud.  

 

 

 

 


